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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Monday, 8 June, 2020 10:30 AM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'; khanfai@who.int

Cc: 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: WARNING TO HAWALDAR

Dear Waseem/Faizan, 
 
With reference to below email UCPO Mr. Hawaldar Khan has been reported by his supervisor for non-serious 
and casual attitude. we are issuing him an explanation letter to record his stance.  
 
In case of any feedback regarding the same please let us know.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 12:32 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>; shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int 
<ahmadsha@who.int>; shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int 
<shahidado@gmail.com>; Leave KPTD <leaves.kptd@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: Fwd: WARNING TO HAWALDAR 
 
AOA Dear Colleague, 
FYI and further necessary action. I will request for issuance of warning as the said UCPO is persistently showing non 
compliance and worst organisational behaviour. 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Abdullah Khan <abdullah.bajaur@gmail.com> 
Date: Friday, June 5, 2020 
Subject: WARNING TO HAWALDAR 
To: Peo Bajour-2 <Peobajour2@gmail.com> 
Cc: hawaldarkhan1@gmail.com 

 Dear Sir. 
It is to inform you that Hawaldar UCPO is anaware of his areas. Which is very harmful for the program and always a 
heartache for me. I am going to brought in your kind notice. That if this situation remain. It will adversly affect the 
program.  So on behalf of you this waning is issued to him that he may improve his performance in the following fields.  
1. His responce always very late and slow.  
2. Not aware of his areas day to day updates. 
3. Lazyness is at peak level. 
4. Low performance among all UCPOs.  
5.Communication gaps. 
6.Mobile or contact problems.. 
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7. Mobile not responding when I am trying for important informations or data. 
 
I hope that he will improve hemself with this warning. 
If not improved than will need strong action please.  
 
Best Regards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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